Appointment times for local patients

I am pursuing again the issue of booking appointments with GPs, as I have had
some complaints. It is important that the additional money being made
available to the NHS helps local GP practices to have easy access booking
systems, and pays for sufficient GPs on duty to allow early appointments.

People often cannot be sure when booking an appointment whether they have
something seriously wrong and whether early treatment is needed. Anyone in
need of a doctor’s advice or treatment anyway wants to press on with it as
quickly as possible. No-one wishes to be ill and wants treatment promptly if
there is a good treatment available.


http://www.government-world.com/appointment-times-for-local-patients/

